

CHILD NUTRITION BOARD REPORT APRIL 20, 2021 LYNNE KEENAN, DIRECTOR

COMMUNITY GARDEN

- We will be having an event to kick off our Community Garden sometime in May. We will be making repairs as well and hauling dirt in.
- We will be having students and parents start flowers and vegetables. They will be putting them into the green house.
- We will also be planting some more trees in the garden.

SUMMER LUNCH BUS

 We would like to get our Summer Lunch Bus painted. We were the first in the state of Montana to have a food truck/bus. All other schools in Montana have beautiful painted Food Buses or Mobiles.